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Tuesday 7th November 2023 
Dear Year 6 parents, 
 
I am writing to remind all Year 6 parents that children are not permitted to 
bring mobile phones into school.  It is disappointing that some parents 
have chosen to disregard this rule.  The phone ban has been in operation 
for the past 2 years.  It was implemented in order to safeguard the well-
being of all of the children in the school. 
 
Please ensure that your child does not bring their phone to school.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
Richard Hawkins 
Head Teacher 

The Linces 

Buckland 

Dover 

CT16 2BN 

01304 822663 

headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 

www.greenparkcps.co.uk 

 


